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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

w a s h i n g t o n 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

December l3, 1929• 
St. 6422. 

SUBJECT: Bank Suspensions. 

Dear Sir* 

There i s enclosed herewith a l i s t of member 
arid, nonnlember banks reported to the Board as having 
suspended operations during the month of November, 
and of bankb previously suspended -Vhich resumed 
business during the same month* The statement also 
includes any corrections made in the l i s t s previously 
sent to you. 

I t wi l l be appreciated if you will kindly 
check the data pertaining to your d i s t r i c t against 
your records and advise the Board on or before 
December 27, by telegraph if necessary, whether or 
not any corrections or additions are necessary 
therein, in order that correct summaries by dis -
t r i c t s may be published in the Federal Reserve 
Bullet in. 

Very truly yours, 

E. L. Smead, Chief, 
Division of Bank Operations. 

Enclosure. 

TO ALL FEDERAL RESERVE AG3TTS* 
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